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Hello everyone, 

 

On the May 16th, our youth ministry team is launching a three month pilot program for parents on 

"parenting with intention". We will be discussing topics such as: "How to have difficult conversations 

with your kid", "How to build trust between you and your children", etc. 

 

It will be held once a month on Sundays during the lunch time and is available for any parent that would 

like to attend. 

 

Andrew Love and Anisa Tanaka will be leading the group through the pilot period. 

 

Hope to see you there. 

 


